
Prairie Creek Community School 

Employee Right to Know 

The Employee Right to Know Act is intended to insure that every employee 
is aware of the dangers associated with hazardous substances, harmful 
physical agents, or infectious agents that he or she may be exposed to in the 
workplace. 

It is the policy of Prairie Creek Community School to provide information 
and training to employees who may be routinely exposed to a hazardous 
substance, harmful physical agent or infectious agent.   

A manual of material Safety Data Sheets is available in the director’s office 
as well as in specific areas such as maintenance.   

 

Janet B. Johnson – PARENT’S RIGHT TO KNOW 

Prairie Creek Community School recognizes the importance of our students’ 
and employees’ health and well-being.  Therefore, we are examining and 
reducing our use of pesticides and utilizing Integrated Pest Management 
techniques in our building and on school grounds to minimize the possible 
long-term unknown health effects of pesticides. 

Prairie Creek Community School will make available, in the school office, 
for parents and employees, the estimated schedule of application of 
pesticides classified by the United States Environmental Protection Agency 
as designated under the Federal Insecticide, Fungicide and Rodenticide Act.  
Parents may also request that the school notify him or her prior to the 
application of such pesticides on a day different from the days specified in 
the notice. 
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